
  Nether Green Junior School Newsletter            Date: 16th May 

Message from the Headteacher 

19th—23rd 

May 
Mayor’s Walk and Wheel Challenge 

19th  

May 
Y3 Open Classrooms 2.45pm 

19th  and 21st 

May 
Y4 SEND Reviews 

20th May Y5JE and Y5KB  Open Classrooms 
2.45pm 

20th and 22nd 

May 
Y6 SEND Reviews 

20th May  Athletics Competition  at 
Woodbourn Road  

20th May Girls Day at Hillsborough Leisure 
Centre (selected children only) 

20th May Sheffield Schools Swimming Gala 
5PM 

21st May Y6 and Y5KL Open Classrooms 
2.45pm 

22nd May Y4 Open Classrooms 2.45pm 

22nd May 
Y5 Barclays Girls Football 

Leadership Day 
(selected children only) 

22nd May Y3/4 Girls Introduction to 
Football—KES 

22 May Y5KB KES Visit  

22nd May Y3/4 School Disco 5.40pm-7.15pm 

22nd May Y5/6 School Disco 7pm—8.30pm 

23rd May  IR Open Classroom 2pm—3.45pm 

23rd May Children break up for the holidays at 
3.35pm 

2nd June  School re-opens to children 

Key Dates 

 

We’ve had so much to celebrate this term, especially the 

incredible achievements in sport across all year groups. The 

children have shown great team spirit, dedication, and talent. 

If you haven’t already done so, please take a moment to read 

our dedicated Sports Newsletter; it’s packed with highlights 

and photos of the events. You can find it in your inbox or on 

our school website. 

A huge well done to our amazing Year 6 children who have 

completed their SATs this week. We are incredibly proud of 

the resilience, effort and determination they’ve shown in 

demonstrating their knowledge in English, Reading and 

Maths. To mark the end of a big week, they were treated to a 

well-deserved visit from the ice cream van, a great way to 

celebrate all their hard work! 

Today, Mrs Thorlby led an assembly on the theme of different 

values, experiences and the uniqueness of families. The 

children explored how families can look and live very 

differently. Some may move often, follow different beliefs, 

eat differently or have unique traditions, but what unites 

them is that every family is special in its own way. It was a 

lovely reminder of the richness and diversity of our school 

community. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Attendance 

Please ensure that your child is on time for school. Children 
can be brought into the yard from 8:40 am. Learning in school 
starts at 8:50 am. 

Our attendance this week was 96.5% 



Lunch Menu - w/b 19/05/25 

Well done to Jabril in 

Y4 and Rafe in Y5 who 

have both progressed 

to the next level in 

Lexia. 

 

Lexia Student Success 

Congratulations to Lexie 

in Y4 who was named 

the ‘parents’ player of 

the season’ in Nether 

Green FC U9  Girls 

league 2024/25. 

Lost Property 

 

A small balance bike was left outside the main 

entrance of the school earlier this week. We 

are now storing this securely. If this belongs to 

your child please come to reception with a 

description of the bicycle by the end of school 

term so we can return it.   

Office Notes 

 

Please note that there will be no Y3/4 Art Club 

with Mrs Coats next Friday (23rd May). 

There will also be no Y3/4 Basketball Club next 

Thursday (22nd May).  

 




